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May 8, 2017

Mr. Mark Yohman

Director Environmental Affairs
Lennox International

2140 Lake Park Boulevard
Richardson, TX 75080

Re: Assessment Report dated March 24, 2017
Former Ducane Site
Barnwell County
Voluntary Cleanup Contract 16-5848-RP
File #401356

Dear Mr. Yohman:
The Department has reviewed the referenced report and offers the following comments:

1. The Department concurs with the proposal to repair the existing wells detailed on
Page A-1 of the referenced submittal.

2. The proposal to install an additional monitoring well is also approved. However,
prior to issuing formal approval, the Department recommends conducting the
requested meeting to discuss the Plume Analytics results. Possible dates for this
meeting are May 31 or June 1 between 10 am and 2 pm. Please advise on your
availability within these time frames or other times that may work for you at your
earliest convenience.

3. Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments at
walkeras@dhec.sc.gov or at (803)898-0722.

Sincerely,

A"

Addie Walker, Project Manager

State Voluntary Cleanup Section

Division of Site Assessment, Remediation and Revitalization

Bureau of Land and Waste Management -

Cc: Lucas Berresford, BLWM
Christine Sanford-Coker, Lowcountry BEHS Office
Carol Northern, P.G., EarthCon Consultants, Inc., 1880 West Oak Parkway,
Building 100, Suite 106, Marietta, GA 30062
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